
 

 

Preservation of private practice. Providing 

patients with high-quality healthcare 

experiences at reduced costs. 

 
 
DISCLOSURE OF PHYSICIANS OWNERSHIP 
 
Welcome to Legent Hospital for Special Surgery. Legent Hospital for Special Surgery 
meets the Federal definition of a physician-owned hospital, and Legent Hospital for 
Special Surgery is proud to have a number of quality physicians invested in our facility. 
Due to your physician’s concern over improving the quality and reducing the cost of 
medical procedures, along with a number of other physicians, he or she may have 
invested in Legent Hospital for Special Surgery. Your physician’s ownership interest in 
Legent Hospital for Special Surgery does however mean that your physician may 
benefit from choosing to perform your surgical procedure at this hospital. The 
investment provides your physician an opportunity to retain quality control over your 
medical procedures, to have a voice in the administration of policies at our facility, and 
to ensure that your medical costs are reasonable. This involvement helps to ensure the 
highest quality of surgical care for our patients. A list of the hospital’s owners that are 
physicians (or their immediate family members) is attached hereto as Exhibit A. 
 
Your physician hereby advises you that you have the right to choose to be treated at 
another facility and select a doctor that is not invested in Legent Hospital for Special 
Surgery.  You will not be treated differently by your physician if you choose to obtain 
health care services at a facility other than Legent Hospital for Special Surgery. 
 
Legent Hospital for Special Surgery is committed to providing clinical excellence in a 
safe, attractive environment for you and your family members. We are proud that many 
of the physicians who practice here have chosen to have ownership in this hospital. 
Their ownership enables them to have a voice in the administration and policies of our 
hospital. This involvement helps to ensure the highest quality of care for you. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this notice, please feel free to ask your physician 
or the Officer, Ethel Johnson at Legent Hospital for Special Surgery. 
 
We welcome you as a patient and value our relationship with you. 
 
Thank you. 
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EXHIBIT A 
 

• Frederick Duffy, M.D. 

• Brice McKane, M.D. 

• Vudhi Slabisak, M.D. 

• Ricky R. Kalra, M.D. 

• Paul Salinas, M.D. 

• Michael Scott Turner, M.D. 

• Yoav Hahn, M.D. 

• Richard Buch, M.D. 

 
 


